REFORM CLUB
PALL MALL
LONDON S.W.1

23rd September 1924

Desr Arthur,

Thenks very much for your letter of the g8th inst,
I have hesrd from Mother and she was delighted with the
ceremony at Strsthroy, your speech and S vas sable
to have a reception for Lady Currie. All of these things
please her tremendously.

Sir Frederick, as you know, wrote me that nothing
could be done in the matter of Neville’s appointment and
I have passed his letter and your letter on to Neville.
Many thanke for your efforts on Neville’s behalf. I shall
appreciate it if you would keep the matter in mind should
anything further develope in the future.

A8 regards Standish Ball, I am making inquiries through
Sir John Cadman,

Everything is very dead over here snd I sm hung up until

We gel the patent situation in the States cleared up but
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reports sre favourable, It will be hard sledding until

then,
With kindest regards to Lady Currie and the children,
Yours very truly
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General Sir Arthur Currie K,C.B. etc.
596 Sherbrook Street
MONTREAL
Quebec, ..Canada.




